
12 November 2024 

 

Dear parent/carer 

 

Following on from our previous letter advertising the upcoming joint concert at AGS, we are 

writing to confirm that Symphony Orchestra is performing at the event and the details are as 

follows: 

 

The concert will start at 5pm on Monday 18 November and will be in the Foundation Hall. Tickets 

are priced at £6 and can be bought via this link. 

 

Students should arrive no later than 4.30pm and wear school uniform. There will be no interval 

and we expect the concert to finish around 6.15pm. 

 

We will be rehearsing at AGS during period 3. Students should meet Ms Raven in the AHS 

reception foyer at 11.10am to walk over as a group. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Warner 

Director of Music 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.tickettailor.com/events/aylesburygrammarschool/1463095

